
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Dear LEPAA Members: 

This letter represents my oƯicial notice of resignation from the role of President of the LEPAA 
(Lake Erie Pike Alumni Association) eƯective May 1st, 2024. 

After faithfully serving Pi Kappa Alpha in various roles for over 50 years, it’s time to “turn over 
the keys” to a new generation of my Alumni brothers of Epsilon Upsilon. 

I am so proud of what we have accomplished over these years and want to thank every one of 
you for your eƯorts in establishing the LEPAA as one of the top alumni associations in PIKA. It 
was truly a pleasure and honor working alongside so many talented and knowledgeable 
individuals who I will forever cherish. 

Please let me know if I can help in any way during this transitional period. 

 

Forever in the Bonds of Brotherhood 

Rich Kujawinski 
Rich “Kuj” Kujawinski 

Epsilon Upsilon Pike Alumni 

President, Emeritus 


